Mayfield Women's Club Hosts Flag Retirement Ceremony

Flag Day is celebrated each year on June 14 to commemorate the adoption of the flag of the United States, which occurred on June 14, 1777. On Flag Day 2017, we had stormy weather, but Boy Scout Troop 289 and their Scout Masters waited out the rain and were able to perform the Flag Retirement

Ceremony. The Mayfield Women's Club collected about 900 hundred flags, all of which were retired properly.

Thanks to residents for saving tattered flags and bringing them to the Civic Center. Collection of the flags will be on an ongoing project of the Mayfield Women's Club with an annual retirement ceremony on Flag Day. To make it more convenient for residents to drop off old flags, Mayfield

Village will be installing a Flag Drop Box in the Civic Center parking lot. Plan to join us on June 14, 2018!



